
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We say Goodbye to Y6 today. It is a fond farewell to all of those children at home and in school. 
I look forward to hearing all of their success stories. 

 

We say Goodbye to Mr Tynan- we thank him for all of his hard work and dedication to our children 
and we wish him well in his retirement. 

WE say Goodbye to Miss Baxter. She has been an asset to our school and we wish her well in the 
future. 

Mrs O'Donoghue begins her Maternity Leave today and we await her lovely news. 
 

Reports. 

Thank you for collecting the reports. I have had a lot of fun printing the reports and if you find ( I 
hope you don't ) that my comment is missing then let me know and I will email you the right one! 

 
Dinner Money. 

Please can you make sure that your account is cleared for September. 

 
I would like to say thank you for all of your support during this difficult time. I know that it has been 

a balancing act for you and the staff at school appreciate the work that you have done. 
 

I would like to thank the staff for all their hard work in keeping our school open and preparing work 
for your children. I would like to thank yourselves again for your weeks of schoolwork with your 

children and of course the children too! 

 
I cannot wait to welcome you all back on Thursday 3rd September. 

 
Please read the attached letter regarding September and how it will all work. 

 

The Governors would like to wish you all a safe and happy Summer. 
 

With prayers for a restful time, 
 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 

Rackhouse Road 
Northern Moor 

Manchester 
M23 0BW 

 

t: 0161 998 4126 
e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 

w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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